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 Happy New Year to A! WHGC Members:
It is very exciting for us to be going into 2025 with all of you! 
Up next is our second (and we hope annual) Winchester Home and 
Garden Club Members Have Talent. Maureen Conway will be 
heading up this program on January 15th. If you have an interest in 
participating, please email her at maureenconway@yahoo.com. 
    
Hospitality this month will be supported by the following:  
Fiorentino - Laats. The signup genius link is below…
https://www.signupgenius.com/go/5080E45A4A623A46-54189242-
january#/

Again the following months are: 
February LaGatta - O’Reilly 
March Olson - Tierna 
April Trimarchi - Zander 

A big thank you gets sent out to Rose Beecher for delivering a 
beautiful arrangement to our Public Library. Thank you Rose, I am 
sure our Community will love seeing these blossoms bloom!!

I am happy to say that Johan, the DApper Swede, will be presenting 
to our club on February 12th. The proposed topic is:
Foundations of Tablescapes and Beautifully Thrifted 
Hostess Gifts. Can’t wait to see what he has in store for us.

In honor of Johan’s attendance, we are asking members to wear a 
brooch of some kind. Johan is known for his love of brooches and 
wears one everyday. Let’s show him some love by joining in the fun!

To carry the theme “Hostess Gifts’, I am looking for 12 Members 
who would be willing to donate a Hostess Gift which will be used as 
a centerpiece for the meeting and raffled off at the end of his 
presentation. If you are willing, please email 
evegalatis@comcast.net. 

Looking forward to seeing you on the 15th. We hope all our 
Members had a wonderful holiday and we look forward to so much 
more in 2025.  

Fondly, Cathy and Dot
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January 15 - St. Eulalia’s Manion 
Hall Maureen Conway - “WHGC 
Has Talent” 

February 12 - St. Eulalia’s Manion 
Hall Johan Gylllenkrok -
“RETURNS” 

March 19 - St. Eulalia’s Manion 
Hall Jessica Zander - “Garden 
Prep” 

April 30 - St. Eulalia’s Manion Hall 
Sandra Sigman - “Les Fleurs in 
Andover” A Floral Home and 
Garden Shop specializing in 
Vintage French Decor 

May - Spring Luncheon at 
Winchester Country Club 

https://www.signupgenius.com/go/5080E45A4A623A46-54189242-january#/
https://www.signupgenius.com/go/5080E45A4A623A46-54189242-january#/

	Happy New Year to All WHGC Members:

